

## Lyons Public Library Board of Trustees Facilities Committee Meeting July 11, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 p.m. in the community room.

Present: Joan Wallis Gary Bennett, Leslie Shaw, Kristina Braell, Joe O'Toole

The committee discussed the plan for renovation of the three floors and decided to prioritize as follows:

1<sup>st</sup>: Basement renovation

2<sup>nd</sup>: Second floor of the old building, the south hallway rooms

3<sup>rd</sup>: First or main floor

Gary will ask that the next time Julia Marshall has an appointment nearby if she can stop at the library and go over our plans for the basement.

Gary will write a letter to Jim Brady asking for a share of the grant money the town has received or will receive to put toward library construction projects.

Joe will have Sheila Koeberle e-mail a photo of the Palmyra Library's parking lot to present to the Town of Lyons in a request to repaint the LPL parking lot in a similar fashion, to create more spaces when the ambulance building becomes vacant.

The meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Joan Wallis